A Resolution of the Arizona Libertarian Party:

..to demand withdrawal of Statement of Organization and performance of other
particulars to disestablish the “Arizona Libertarian Party State Committee”.
Adopted in Convention, February 4th, 1996
Effective - February 15th, 1996

§ WHEREAS, certain plaintiffs in Pima County have, for over a year now, been
falsely holding themselves out as the Arizona Libertarian Party; and...

§ WHEREAS, their actions related to this claim with the Arizona Secretary of
State, First Interstate Bank, and via the U.S. Mail to the registered Libertarian
voters of Arizona, has already resulted in the disaffiliation of our former Pima
County organization by the 1995 Arizona Libertarian Party Convention, as well as a
letter of warning from the legal counsel of the Libertarian National Committee; and..

§ WHEREAS, in spite of these serious actions, these individuals have continued to
falsely hold themselves out to the public as the Arizona Libertarian Party, in the
courtrooms of both Pima and Maricopa Counties, as well as their public
communications via the Internet; and...

§ WHEREAS, the Arizona Secretary of State, the Libertarian National Committee,
and this, its Arizona affiliate (file number 01117), as well as the courts in both Pima
and Maricopa Counties have refuted their claim, therefore; be it...

§ RESOLVED, that we, the Arizona Libertarian Party, demand that the officers
and precinct committeemen of the organization which bills itself as the “Arizona
Libertarian Party State Committee” (file number 02042) with the Arizona Secretary of
State, and its equally fraudulent Pima County affiliate, resign their positions and
withdraw their Statement of Organization with the Arizona Secretary of State no
later than February 14th, 1996. All resignations must be filed with both the Arizona
Secretary of State and the Chairman of this organization - the Arizona Libertarian

Party (file number 01117), and be it further...

§ RESOLVED, that should these individuals fail to take this long-overdue action,
the Arizona Libertarian Party will formally request that the Libertarian National
Committee make good on the promise made by its legal counsel in his letter to Dan
Detaranto, dated April 18th, 1995, to pursue all appropriate action against those
individuals who fraudulently claim to be the Arizona Libertarian Party, thus
violating the Libertarian National Committee’s property rights in the use of the
phrase “Libertarian Party”.
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